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Year 2 Trip to Beale Park      23rd October 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our topic, we have arranged an educational visit to Beale Park which will include 
your child taking part in a workshop about Minibeasts on Wednesday 25th June 2025.  
 
As the coach will need to leave by 9am, please can you ensure that your child is in school by 
8.45am on the day of the visit.  Please call the office if your child is going to be late or 
absent.  We will be returning in time for the end of the school day.  Your child will need to be 
in school uniform, wearing trainers and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 
 
As all KS1 children are entitled to a Universal Free School Meal, we will be providing a 
school packed lunch for the trip. The packed lunch will include a sandwich, a piece of fruit, 
pudding and a drink.  However, please can you ensure that your child brings a disposable 
water bottle for the day. Please complete the form below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/VHCwxH98nx 
 
The cost of this trip is £22.00 and this is available to pay on ParentPay. Please go to 
www.parentpay.com to pay the voluntary contribution, we have made this a reducing 
payment so you can pay in installments but the balance must be settled by 23rd May 
2025.  Please be advised that if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the trip 
will not be able to go ahead. Payment is considered as consent for your child to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs J Prescott 
Year 2 Leader 
 
 
 
The school will not be held liable for any delays caused by traffic, weather etc. this list is not exhaustive. 
School trips are covered by Priory insurance policy. Staff are briefed beforehand. 
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